11/12/2015 KnoxMPC Mail - Fwd: Notice of Public Hearing File Number : 11-C-15-RZ (Scott Davis)

L]
G M I | Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Fwd: Notice of Public Hearing File Number : 11-C-15-RZ (Scott Davis)

1 message

Mike Reynolds <mike.reynolds@knoxmpc.org> Thu, Nov 12, 2015 at 8:31 AM
To: Commission <commission@knoxmpc.org>, Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

FYI

——— Forwarded message -——-—-

From: <gailguy1@comcast.net>

Date: Tue, Nov 10, 2015 at 7:26 PM

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing File Number : 11-C-15-RZ (Scott Davis)
To: mike.reynolds@knoxmpc.org

11/10/2015
MPC Commissioner Mike Reynolds:

This letter is in regard to the proposed rezoning of property on West Emory Road, in Karns,
by Eagle Bend Realty from Agricultural to Residential.

| am a homeowner at 7514 Brittany Drive Knoxville, TN 37931 in the Camelot Il
Subdivision. | did not receive adequate notice of this hearing since |

just received this notice on Thursday November 5, 2015 and the hearing is scheduled for
Thursday, November 12, 2015. The notice was not sent out

in reasonable time, also noting that there is a weekend and holiday that effected the USPS
delivery of mail. | would also like to point out that there has

been no physical signage of the proposed rezoning of the property on West Emory Road, as
required, until today, Tuesday November 10, 2015. As a

property owner who will be directly affected by this decision | was not given adequate notice
of the scheduled hearing. | would also like to point out that

with the hearing being held in the middle of the day |, and many of my neighbors, have not
been given time to adjust our schedules in order attend.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Linda Gail Guy

7514 Brittany Drive
Knoxville, TN 37931

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=c822ec2964&view=pt&search=inbox&th=150fbe54ab0ce486&sim|=150fbe54ab0ce486
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